
                   

 This half term’s virtues are: 

Faith-filled and Hopeful 

We are encouraging our school community to be faith-filled in their beliefs and hopeful for the future 

Dates for your diary – June/July 

Monday 26th June All Day Year 2 Dudley Zoo Trip 

Tuesday 27th June All Day Year 5 Twycross Zoo Trip 

Wednesday 28th June 9.30am Mass led by Year 2 – All welcome 

Thursday 29th June 3.30pm Parents evening drop in sessions (Rec-Year 5 only) 

Friday 30th June 2.00pm Reception Library Visit 

Friday 30th June 9.30am Reception Class Assembly 

Friday 30th June  All Day Non Uniform Day - Chocolate 

Tuesday 4th July All Day 1H Cannon Hill Trip 

Thursday 6th July 9.15am Year 2 Graduation 

Friday 7th July  All Day Non Uniform Day - Bottles 

Friday 7th July  9.30am 1OR Class Assembly 

Friday 7th July PM Year 6 Condover Hall Residential Trip 

Tuesday 11th July All Day 1O’R Cannon Hill Trip 

Wednesday 12th July 9.30am Y4 Class Assembly (with flute) 

Wednesday 12th July 7pm Year 6 Leavers Mass (pupils in at 6.30pm) 

Friday 14th July All Day  Non-Uniform Day- Cakes 

Friday 14th July 3.15pm Summer Fayre 

Monday 17th July 3.00pm Year 6 Parent’s evening drop in sessions 

Wednesday 19th July 9.30am Year 6 Leavers Assembly 

 

Year 1H Assembly 

A big well done to Year 1H for their entertaining class assembly on Thursday morning. The theme of the assembly 
was flight and it was fantastic to see how much the children have learned this term.  The children all spoke clearly, 
learned their lines and sang beautifully. True actors and actresses in the making – Well done! 

Change to After School Arrangements 

Please be aware that all children attending after school clubs now need to be collected from the hall exit. Children 
will no longer be dismissed from the main entrance of the school.  This is to further improve our safeguarding 
arrangements. Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sun Cream 

As we have recently experienced a mini heat wave, which could continue throughout the summer, we suggest you 
apply sun cream before you send your child to school. They are also able to reapply the sun cream themselves at 
lunch time. Please ensure your child’s bottles labelled clearly with their name. 

Sports Day 

The children thoroughly enjoyed our sports day today. This is such a wonderful opportunity for the children to 
demonstrate teamwork, determination and sports skill. Well done to all everyone who took part or supported and 
gave their all.  

Guardian Angels School 

Newsletter No. 19  23rd June 2017 



Polite Reminder 

If, for any reason, children are late for school, they must be signed in at the office with the reason for the lateness. 
Also, please remember that all medical appointments should be made outside of school hours whenever possible. If 
your child does have appointment in school time, appointment cards need to be seen and a copy taken by office 
staff.   

Safeguarding Tip of the Week  

Protecting Children against Radicalisation and Extremism. This website gives parents, teachers and school leaders, 
practical advice on protecting children from extremism and radicalisation. 

http://www.educateagainsthate.com/ 

E – Safety Tip of the Week 

Be careful about which photos and videos you share on social media sites - avoid photos of your home, work, school 
or places you're associated with.  Remember, once you've put a picture of yourself online, other people may be able 
to see it and download it - it may not just be yours anymore. 

Special Mentions 

Well done Year 4 for your excellent drama work this week. 

Honey in Year 3 displayed outstanding behaviour during assembly this week- well done. 

PE Star of The Week  

Well done to all of the pupils who participated in the sports day today and also to the pupils who helped to 
ensure that sports day ran smoothly. You were all fantastic!  

Birthdays  

This week, we have wished ‘happy birthday’ to Poppy-Leigh 1OR, Sinead 1OR, Olivia-Mae 1OR, Martyna 1OR, 
Charlie 1H, Robin Y4 and Lauren Y6. Many happy returns to them.  

Attendance 

We are always striving for 100% attendance. Every school day counts. Please ensure your child attends school   

every day. 

The attendance for this week: R- 99.2%, 1O’R-97.8%, 1H- 91.7%, Y2- 97.1%, Y3- 95%, Y4- 98.4%, Y5- 94.2%, Y6- 97.5% 

Golden Book 

Due to Sports Day, there has been no Golden Book assembly this week.  The next achievement assembly will take 

place on Friday 30th June. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Yours sincerely                                                           
Mrs M Johnson  Mrs C Morris  Mrs H Milligan  Mr A Spindlow 

    
God of life, help us to see the beauty of your world, and treat all members of our global 

family with respect and love.  

 

http://www.educateagainsthate.com/

